
 

REMINDER: SPORTS DAY INFORMATION:  

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

Sports Day for P4-P7 pupils is scheduled for tomorrow, Thursday 26th May at 10.00am and 

Sports Day for P1-P3 pupils is scheduled for Friday 27th May at 10.00am on the School 

Pitch.  

All pupils should come to school in their PE gear and do not need to bring their school 

uniforms in on the day. Please ensure your child comes to school with a bottle of water. 

There will be NO TUCK SHOP but a bottle of water can be purchased for 50p.  

As usual, we would ask that you adhere to certain rules in the interests of health and safety, 

and these are listed below:  

 Parents will be allowed to attend (See school pitch map below). 

 Children are not allowed to leave the pitch at any time. This is a full school day and 

children are not permitted to leave early.  

 All children are to remain with their classes.  

 In the case of unsuitable weather conditions, the Sports Day will be held on another 

date.  

 NO BREAK OF CHOICE. 

 Children should bring coats in with them.  

Thanks for your continued support.  

M Hawkins (PE Co-ordinator) 

Pitch 

Gates 

(Entrance) 


